
 
 

September 28, 2022 

Kashrus Alert 

 
 

UNAUTHORIZED KOF-K 

Fruidles.com 

 

 
 

 
Please be advised, the above product from Fruidles.com bears an 
UNAUTHORIZED KOF-K on their web posting. The product arrives 
without a KOF-K on the label and the posting is erroneous.  
 

Corrective measures have been implemented. 
 

 

For further information call: 
KOF- K Kosher Supervision 

201-837-0500   
info@kof-k.org 


